Disagreement with Neighbor

Dear <Home Owner>:

Your <date> letter regarding your concern about your neighbor’s landscaping arrived today.

[Builder] provides the same landscaping information to all home buyers. Beyond advising home buyers about the proper installation and maintenance of their yards, [Builder] has no authority to enforce the recommendations we provide. 

We suggest you approach the neighbor with your concerns. Often a home owner does not consider the impact of grading changes on adjacent yards. If changes to the overall drainage pattern of the area endangers your home’s foundation or can be shown to cause water to enter your basement, legal recourse against the neighbor may be available. 

[Builder] can provide documentation regarding the overall drainage plan for the community. Finally, your home owners association has strict rules regarding landscaping and plans must be approved by the Design Review Committee. To contact the committee, call <chairperson> at <phone number>. <He/She> can provide you with specific details and current regulations.

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely,

Warranty Service Manager

[Builder]











































